
Please be advised there will be a road closure on 
Stirling Road near 13125 Stirling Road . 

This closure is necessary to ensure the safety of 
all residents traversing Stirling Road. The 
construction will require a large crane to set 
heavy concrete structures.

 A detour will be available for through traffic with 
local residents having access to their homes at 
all times. 

Please see provided Maintenance of Traffic Map 
for reference.

Friday, 
April 11, 2025, 9:00am - 4:00pm

Please contact us in you have
any questions, 954-434-0008.
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